
                     First Grade News 
                                        Friday, June 9th, 2023 

         ELA 

This week we 

started our last unit:  

Fables.  We read: 

*The Princess and 

the Frog 

 
 

*Hansel and Gretel 

 

           Math 
We are learning time to the 

hour and half hour.  We are 

practicing reading analog and 

digital clocks. 

 
Upcoming Events: 
*June 14th – FIELD TRIP 

*June 16th – HALF DAY 

     11:15 dismissal – car riders 

     11:30 dismissal – bus riders 

*June 19th – NO SCHOOL 

*June 20th – 1st Grade Picnic 

*June 21st – HALF DAY 

*June 22nd – LAST DAY 

         Skills   
We are learning how one sound 

can be spelled different ways 

like: 

/w/      w   or wh 

/s/      s   or  ss  or ce or ci   

/j/           j   or ge or  gi 

 

 

           

  Please remember to 

send in a snack and a 

water bottle every 

day!!   

   June Events 

*6/14 Field Trip 

    To the Erie Zoo 

*6/15 Outdoor 

Fun in the a.m. 

*6/16 Half Day 

*6/19 NO 

SCHOOL 

*6/20 First Grade 

Picnic Day 

*6/21 Half Day 

*6/22 LAST DAY 

         Half Day 

      Field Day 
 

We are waiting to see if Field 

Day will be re-scheduled.  

Thank you for your patience!  

I know this has been a CRAZY 

week with both events being 

cancelled because of the air 

quality index. 

 
 

 

 

 

       NEXT WEEK 
We would love it if you could join 

us at the Erie Zoo.  Sorry … we 

are not able to have parents ride 

the bus with us. You are welcome 

to follow the buses there or you 

can meet us by the front gate 

around 10am.  Your child will need 

a bag lunch for the day – please 

pack things that can be thrown 

away…no fancy Tupperware!  We 

hope to see you there!!    

 

 


